
Title: August 2013 Uganda Mission Trip 
 
August 3, 2013 
 
Greetings all, 
 
Just a quick note to ask for prayer. A team with Restoring the Heart Ministries (RTHM) is 
currently in Uganda, ministering to a variety of people over the next two weeks. They are using 
material developed by one of the team leaders (the Wildflowers package of material for 
working with sexual abuse), and they will also be using the Immanuel approach. One of the 
team members, Mark Hattendorf, is a friend and colleague of ours who has been in one of our 
mentoring groups for years, and he will be leading work with the Immanuel approach. During 
the first week (starting next Monday, 8/5), the team will be taking a couple hours each morning 
to train about 50 young adults to use basic Immanuel approach healing tools, and then in the 
afternoons they will be ministering to kids and youth in nearby villages (kids and youth who 
have been horribly traumatized by every kind of horror related to Joseph Koney and war crimes 
in the area). During the second week they will be ministering to several hundred women with 
AIDS, mostly using the Wildflowers material, but with an hour of Immanuel approach at the 
beginning of each day. Furthermore, there is a two man film team with the ministry team who 
will be trying to capture the whole adventure on film. One hope for the film team is that they 
will be able to capture both training and ministry with the Immanuel approach, so that we will 
get footage of healing with the Immanuel approach and also footage of how the young adults 
can learn it over the course of several days. Hopefully this can then be used to inspire and train 
others who want to do work with similar traumatized populations in third world countries. 
 
We would greatly appreciate prayer for all of this. For protection and anointing for all on the 
ministry team, for anointing for Mark to teach and lead the Immanuel approach, for the young 
adults to learn the Immanuel approach, for the young adults and ministry team to be anointed 
to work with the kids in the villages, for the ministry team to be anointed to work with the 
women with AIDS, for anointing and guidance for the film team, and for the Lord’s healing to be 
released tremendously in every setting (and anything else you feel led to pray for). 
 
Thanks and blessings, 
 
Dr. Lehman/Karl 
 
 
Want to support the Lehman’s Immanuel Approach work?  Click here for more information: 
https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/ 
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